ST MARY'S

Year 4 Roman Day

On Wednesday, children from Year 4 dressed up as
Romans for the day, had Roman names and created a
huge array of Roman artefacts, such as shields, jewel-
lery, purses and special writing paper. It was a wonder-
ful recreation of what life in Roman times might have
been like!

St Mary’s: A Healthy School

We want to make sure that St Mary’s is a safe and
healthy place for all our children, and ask for your help
in ensuring this happens.

Lunch boxes:

For those of you who provide a packed lunch, please
can you follow these guidelines:

‘Please remember, that to be healthy and because of
children’s food allergies, our school food policy is:
NO NUTS, even if it’s only for your child.

NO SWEETS, CHOCOLATE BARS OR FIZZY SOFT
DRINKS and if crisps, low fat/ low salt please’

Birthday cakes:

If you would like to send in cakes to celebrate your
child’s birthday, please make sure these are plain fairy
cakes only. This is because we have several children in
school with food allergies, and many fancier cakes can
contain either nuts or other allergens. It would be such
a shame to have to stop this practice, so please can we
make sure we stick to plain cakes! Thank you.
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Parent Governor Election

A reminder to bring in your ballot forms to vote for the gov-
ernor vacancy by Monday 6th October if you haven’t done
so already. The ballot box is in the school office.

Coming Up
Golden Assemblies
The rota for classes this term is as follows:

26th September—Year4  17th October—Year 1

3rd October—Year 3 7th November—F2

10th October—Year 2 14th November—F1

Circle of Security Parenting

Circle of Security© is a highly regarded and well estab-
lished parenting model that helps parents better un-
derstand how to create a secure attachment with their
children.

The course consists of 7 sessions and runs on Fridays
10.15am-12noon. The next course begins on the 10th
Oct at St Mary’s Church. Please contact Rachael at the
church for more details: rachael@stmaryslondon.com

Winter Uniform

As the days get colder, please make sure the children
wear their winter uniform items, and start to bring
coats to school. As ever, please make sure they come
to school

looking smart and ready to learn! Thank you.

Ms Watson

We are sadly saying goodbye to Ms Watson, one of
our midday meals supervisors this month, who has de-
cided to move on from St Mary’s. We all wish her well
and want to thank her for all she has done for the
school.

All best wishes for the weekend:
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Emily Norman, Headteacher
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